
Dear Friends in Christ,  
    Thank you for your love in Christ.  The Lord in and through you is a precious part of this ministry.   
Fire Ministries’ annual conference happens the beginning of next month and we have been 
working hard, although there is still much preparations left.  Of course, the preparation of our 
hearts is the most important!  We ask for prayers for each one that will be attending, that God 
will minister Christ to them in eternal and transforming ways.  Prayers for protection for all 
those traveling to attend the conference is also appreciated as there are some traveling from 
other countries in Europe, as well as a group coming from the States.  I would like to ask special 
prayer covering for the health of several of the ministers that are coming to preach and serve at 
the conference.  These servants to Christ’s Body pour out regardless of the cost to themselves 
and their bodies.  They embody the Spirit of Christ Crucified showing us that this is so much 
more than a message, but a Life.   May the Lord sustain them through His indwelling Spirit.  
Also during this time my brother and his family are preparing to move from Texas to ministering 
in Arizona.  Please remember them also in your prayers, that they would have a smooth transi-
tion into the new season God has for them.  I will be flying to Ireland the end of this month 
and returning mid-May.  I am still fundraising for this trip as well as the one in September.  Any 
love-gifts for the Ireland mission work is a great help!                 Yours in Him,  Kelly 
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We have just finished our first chapter in the “Like A Dove” Class (based on cultivating a relationship 

with the person of the Holy Spirit).  All the classes are available to listen to at our new web-site: 

www.fireministriesinternational.com 

For many years Fire Ministries has been hosting fundraisers to help 

our mission workers raise funds to be able to share Christ in Ireland.  

We just held a wonderful fundraiser celebrating St. Patrick’s Day this 

past month.  We had merchants from all over my local town in 

Denton Texas donate towards the up-coming Ireland trip.  The out-

pouring of care and support through all those who give makes each 

mission trip possible. We pray for these precious folks, and desire to 

bless them.  They are a precious part of the work God is doing in Ireland.  Before each trip to 

Ireland the teams and myself work diligently in these fundraising efforts.   In late May or early 

June we will be having a “rock-a-thon” fundraiser to help raise funds for the Young Adults trip.   

Saint Patrick’s Day  

Ireland Fundraiser 

Donations From Local Merchants 

Fireland Fundraisers! 
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